Steven Sepe

From: Kristin <krmells@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 7:40 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Support for H-5515

The Honorable Evan P. Shanley

House State Government and Elections Committee

RE: Support - H-5515

Dear Chairman Shanley,

My name is Kristin Ells, and | am a resident of the village of Ashaway in the town of
Hopkinton. | am writing to express my strong support of H-5515.

| am in support of H-5515 because like many other | people | know, available transportation in
most of our state, especially the more rural areas, is nearly non-existent unless one has their
own car, so getting to the town hall during their sometimes limited hours can be difficult,
Same day registration could eliminate those restrictions and barriers because more friends
and neighbors are available on voting days than on a random day 30 or more days in
advance.

| hope the House State Government and Elections Committee will pass H-5515.

Thank you for your consideration.

Kristin Eils
Ashaway, RI



